
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
I would be most grateful if you would provide me, under the Freedom of Information Act, details 
in respect to the contract below: 
 
Mechanical Servicing & Reactive Maintenance Contract 
 
The details we require are: 
 
1. Has a decision been made yet on whether the 

contract is being either extended or renewed? 
 
 
 
2. Who is the senior officer (outside of 

procurement) responsible for this contract? 
 

At this stage, Wigan Council intends to re-
procure this service with the expectation 
of going out to the market in mid-Spring 
2026. 
 
Michael Purcell (Senior Building Surveyor 
[M.Purcell2@wigan.gov.uk]). 

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sell2wales.gov.wales%2Fsearch%2Fshow%2Fsearch_view.aspx%3FID%3DNOV417771&data=05%7C02%7Cfoirequest%40wigan.gov.uk%7C4a5be4f201b840322b2b08de000d6dcc%7C8e20fea2f5884539b62cd5cbd4914cb6%7C0%7C0%7C638948254840716257%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JI2BiZNhg06RKWT3d91dixJV2agGFJQHKvDHVt4gHzU%3D&reserved=0

